
 

 

Belvedere Family: Volunteers Needed for the Worship and Fall Fest on Sept. 22nd 
 
Daryl M. Clarke 
September 12, 2024 
 

 
 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We have a need for Volunteers for the Worship in the Woods and FALL FEST on Sunday September 

22nd, 

 

We are sharing time slots with the other Church communities. 

 

We need Volunteers for PARKING and THE WELCOME BOOTH. 

 

Parking 

 

Belvedere time slots are: 

 

First 2 Morning Slots for Parking ~ 8:30 AM - 10:30 AM / 10:30 AM - 12:00 PM 

Last Slot for Parking ~ 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

2-3 people are needed for each slot 

 

Welcome Booth 

 

Belvedere time slots are: 

 

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

2-3 people are needed for each slot 

 

If you want to Volunteer for either position, please send me a text or email 

 

ASAP. We need to have everything in place early. 

 

Thank You for ALL Your Support! 

 

Pastor Daryl 

 

darylmclarke@ gmail,com 


